
 

 

Paul McIlroy 
MCBA Golf Tournament Committee 

2800 N Central Ave, Suite 1250 
Phoenix, AZ 85004 

 
 
 
  
 

 
In re: MCBA/Volunteer Lawyers Program Pro Bono Golf Tournament request for Raffle Donation 

 

Dear Charitable Program Director: 

 

The MCBA Bar Foundation(MCBF) and the Volunteer Lawyers Program(VLP) plan to hold the 
annual Pro Bono Golf tournament/fundraiser on Saturday, November 4, 2017, at The Legacy Golf Resort 
in Phoenix.  We are requesting your support any donating an item(s) for the raffle. Participants enjoy a 
variety of prizes including gifts, gift certificates, sports memorabilia, entertainment and cultural tickets.  
The tournament is typically attended by partners of law firms in Phoenix, and leading members of the 
judiciary and legal community. The proceeds of this annual tournament benefit the Volunteer Lawyers 
Program (VLP). 

 
The VLP is a legal aid organization that arranges for low income clients to receive legal advice 

and assistance from volunteer attorneys in such areas as guardianship, home ownership, debt, and fraud. 
Our services help keep families together and in housing. Each year, the VLP provides assistance to over 
9000 poor families in our community.  There is great need for legal services to families facing financial 
crises, debt restructuring and bankruptcy with possible loss of home. Our Children’s Law Center continues 
to help arrange guardianships for children in dire need of responsible guardians. 

 
The VLP and MCBF collaborate in this annual tournament. The Maricopa County Bar Foundation, 

is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation (Tax ID No. 86-0442773). 
 
If you choose to participate, your company will be listed in the golf program and your product or 

donated item will be displayed throughout the tournament.  Donors may also be listed in promotion 
materials. The availability of Ping prizes has been of great assistance in increasing registration and 
participation as the product is highly regarded. We anticipate that 100% of the net proceeds from the raffle 
will go to the VLP. You may contact Lori Katzaroff,  lkatzaroff@maricopabar.org,, or me, Paul McIlroy 
at 602.214.8636 or pmcilroy@altep.com, to arrange for a volunteer to pick up the item.  

 
We sincerely thank you for your past support and for considering this request.  

Best regards, 
 
Paul McIlroy 
MCBF Golf Committee 
 
 


